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Subdivision Comments 
 
To: Jeremy Johnston, CDS Planner 
 
From: Jesse Cox, Environmental Health Supervisor  
 Holly Erdman, Environmental Health Specialist 
 
Date: 02/02/2021 
 
RE: SPF-21-00001 Riste 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above-mentioned project regarding water 
and septic requirements to comply with Kittitas County Public Health Department’s Water 
Resources and Environmental Health requirements. 

 

 Findings 

 

On Site Sewage 

 

Finding 1 
Any On-Site Septic systems that are to be utilized for wastewater management must adhere to 
the standards set by both the Washington Administrative Code, and Kittitas County Code.  

 
Water 

 

Finding 1 

The proposed plat is for parcels A and B, both of which already have existing homes on them so soil 
logs are not required.  The current owner, Shirley Riste has drilled a new well on the proposed parcel 
A to serve the existing house on that parcel.  Parcels A and B were sharing the well that exists on 
parcel B.  Well logs have been received so no further information is needed for final approval. 

 

 

 

 

A Additional Information Required (Prior to Preliminary Plat Approval) 

 
No additional information required 
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B Final Plat Review & Recording (Prior to Final Plat Approval) 

 
No additional information required 

 

 

 
 
 

C Final Plat Notes 

 
No additional information required 

 


